
 

 

 
Introducing audio recordings for lectures with little/no visual 
aids. 
 
Proposed by: Lauren Fidler 
Seconded by: Gabbi Foreman (Academic Officer) 
 
Union Notes 

1. Students have different learning styles/needs. 
2. Lectures with no visual aids make note-taking virtually impossible to 

get all the necessary information down. 
 
Union Believes 

1. Students should have the right to access any required extra learning 
resources. 

2. By making recordings of lectures available, it can only improve 
students’ learning experience.  

3. This will not be detrimental to students attending lectures; it will only be 
used as a device to refer back to.  

4. This should be in place for lectures with little to no visual aids available. 
5. Recordings should be uploaded to the VLE as soon as possible, but by 

the time of the next lecture at the very latest. 
 

Union Resolves  
1. Actively encourage university staff, where necessary, to make 

recordings of lectures available. 
2. To speak to Course Reps on various courses to find out if this is 

already taking place, and where there is a need for it.  
3. For the Students’ Union to regularly feedback on progress of this being 

implemented. 


